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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

FOR THE DISTRICT OF OREGON 

 
In re 

COURT HOURS OF OPERATION ON 
DECEMBER 24, 2024 

 
GENERAL ORDER NO. 24-2 

 
 IT IS ORDERED that the United States Bankruptcy Court Clerks Offices for the 

District of Oregon shall be closed to the public on Tuesday, December 24, 2024.  

Accordingly, all payment deadlines currently set for December 24, 2024, are extended to 

December 26, 2024. The Court’s CM/ECF system as well as the court’s Public Document 

Upload system will remain available for public use.  Clerk’s Office personnel will also be 

available to provide support to the public by phone and e-mail.   

Below is an order of the court.

_______________________________________
THOMAS M. RENN

U.S. Bankruptcy Judge

U.S. BANKRUPTCY COURT
DISTRICT OF OREGON

F I L E D
December 23, 2024

Clerk, U.S. Bankruptcy Court


